
Dear Wonderful Nazareth Families, 

 

I have great news, Nazareth School WILL be opening on Tuesday, September 1, 2020. 
 

Please make sure you read and return the signed the Nazareth School Reopening Plan 

Acknowledgment, so you child(ren) may join us on campus. It is a requirement for attendance, 

during on campus instruction. 
 

Nazareth School Reopening Plan 
 

Nazareth School will be offering distance learning for the entire year, for kindergarten through 8th 

grade classes, even after Nazareth returns to on campus instruction on September 1st. All classroom 

instruction will be live streamed, and children will be able to interact with their teacher via Zoom. 

Google Classroom and See Saw (K-2nd) will continue to be the preferred platform for assigning 

classwork, and homework. 
 

I am requesting that every parent please complete the Nazareth Distance Learning survey, so we may 

provide the best education for all of our students. 
 

Nazareth Distance Learning Survey 
 

We received late last night clarification on the email regarding cohort maximum sizes of 14 children. It 

seems the tele-briefing yesterday was not specific and the dioceses misinterpreted the information.   
 

According to the Diocese of San Diego, Head of Office for Schools, John Galvan: 
 

“We received confirmation this evening that today’s CDPH guidance on cohorts refers to day 

camps and day care. Today’s tele-brief did not make this clear, so we sought clarity. 
 

Gary Johnston, Chief Resilience Officer & County COVID-19 Reopening Lead for San Diego 

Health & Human Services, confirmed that the new order “is not restraining school classrooms to 

14 student cohorts. State guidance on class sizes and physical distancing has not changed.” 
 

We apologize for any confusion this may have created. We are doing our best to provide (and 

confirm) news and updates as we receive it.” 
 

Everyone at Nazareth is working hard to ensure that every student receives an excellent faith 

filled Catholic education. 

 

God Bless, 
 

Mrs. René Coons 

Principal 

Nazareth School 

619-641-7987 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jairEAUQtG02YSX2A_nYic_mrNTrct_b/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfSR3-Z8DIzZ1MaPDoa25ebFaQ9ONy4wigCBYy8ZYwuYq4W4Q/viewform?usp=sf_link

